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August 6, 2020 

 

Dear Theresa Paplin Families,  

 

We thank you for your patience and flexibility during this health crisis. As we look to September, we are 

creating a “new normal” for our staff and students. This includes a mixture of different learning models 

such as in-person learning, remote learning, and alternative programs. Like the rest of the city, we are 

working hard to move back to full in-person learning this fall.  

 

Please know that the safety of our students, families, and staff are the highest priority. We are following 

all guidelines set by the Health Department and CDC and will continue to do so. Throughout the school 

year, we will continue to assess the health and safety of everyone and make adjustments as necessary in 

accordance to the enclosed plan.  

 

Feel free to call us if you have any questions. The full plan can be viewed on SCO Family of Services 

website at https://sco.org/covid-19/.  We are available at the school (718.674.8910) or contact your RTF 

social worker if you have any questions. 

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Shante Spivey, 

Principal 

Theresa Paplin School 

 

https://sco.org/covid-19/

